
MEMORANDUM 

June 30, 2023 

 

TO:  File No.: S7-32-10; S7-08-22 

FROM: Robert Fisher  
  Office of Commissioner Mark T. Uyeda  
 
RE:  Meeting with Representatives of the Managed Funds Association (MFA)  

On June 28, 2023, Commissioner Mark T. Uyeda’s counsel, Robert Fisher, had a meeting with 
MFA.  The attendees met virtually. The MFA representatives in attendance consisted of: 

• Matthew Daigler, Vice President and Senior Counsel, MFA  
• Joseph Schwartz, Director and Counsel, Regulatory Affairs, MFA  

Among other matters, the participants discussed MFA’s comment letters filed in connection with 
the Notice of Proposed Rulemaking on Position Reporting of Large Security-Based Swap 
Positions and the Short Position and Short Activity Reporting by Institutional Investment 
Managers. 

 

 


